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STARTING OFF the NEW YEAR STRONG

Oklahoma Christian School was a big help
sorting our mountain of holiday donations.
Volunteers are an essential part of HOPE during
the busy winter season!

Group Leader: Alisha Henry

https://www.facebook.com/OklahomaChristianSchool


FROM PAIRS of JEANS to PURPOSEFUL PATCHWORK

With January bringing dangerously frigid
temperatures, donations of sturdy, warm blankets
make a difference for our neighbors in need.

Myrna Meyer delivered us quilts handmade by the
women of the Night Lighters Lutheran Women's
Missionary League at Holy Trinity Lutheran
Church. The group assembles the quilts with
donated pairs of jeans and gifts them to
organizations and individuals.

Blankets and sheets are just a few of the
essentials we are able to offer clients as a result of
our community's efforts and generosity.

COUPONS PAY OFF

Local donor Rachel Buehrle gifted our Center this
entire bucket of hygiene and household cleaning
items purchased through couponing.

Necessities like this are greatly appreciated and
are included in every food package we prepare.
Thank you to Rachel for using your expertise to
benefit our clients.

VOLUNTEERS ARE the LIGHT of OUR COMMUNITY

https://www.facebook.com/HolyTrinityOk
https://www.facebook.com/HolyTrinityOk



